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Senator Mike Nozzolio participates in ceremony to announce

Ontario County’s agreement with RGRTA
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ISSUE: TRANSPORTATION 

Canandaigua- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently participated in the announcement of RGRTA’s

agreement with Ontario County for bus service. Ontario is the eighth county to join the

service providing an inter-county transportation system, which also includes Seneca,

Monroe, and Wayne counties.

 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/transportation


Pictured left to right are: Mary Mansfield, RGRTA Regional Manager of Ontario and Seneca

Counties; Mike DeRaddo, RGRTA Regional Director of Operations; Daniele Coll-Gonzalez,

RGRTA Chief Operating Officer; Bill Carpenter, RGRTA Chief Executive Officer; Senator

Mike Nozzolio; Jack Marren, Chairman of the Ontario County Board of Supervisors; and

Assemblyman Brian Kolb.

 


